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From: Vikki Angel <   
Sent: Friday, December 1, 2023 2:09 PM 
To: Licensing <Licensing@westberks.gov.uk> 
Subject: RE: LA2003 - New Premises Licence - Reloaded Nightclub Limited, Newbury 
 
Good afternoon, 
 
Please be advised I am not objecting to this New Premises Licence and have made some observations / suggestions 
with the assistance of Zoe Campbell, many thanks.  
 
Kind regards,  
 
 
Vikki Angel 
Public Health & Wellbeing Support Officer 
Public Health and Wellbeing, West Berkshire Council, Market Street, Newbury, Berkshire, RG14 5LD 

 | www.westberks.gov.uk  
 
https://www.twitter.com/westberksPH | www.facebook.com/wbcpublichealth 
 
Find out what is happening around West Berkshire and sign up to our newsletter. 
 

Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail 

 
 
 

From: Publichealthandwellbeing  
Sent: Tuesday, November 28, 2023 2:52 PM 
To: Licensing <Licensing@westberks.gov.uk> 
Subject: RE: LA2003 - New Premises Licence - Reloaded Nightclub Limited, Newbury 
 
Good afternoon all, 
 
Please see attached representation form for Reloaded Nightclub new premises licence. 
 
Please can we suggest the police are automatically consulted on applications automatically, they are directly 
impacted and are key stakeholders in terms of prevention of crime, disorder and public safety. 
 
The inspector for the town centre would be the contact -   
 
Kind regards,  
 
 
Vikki Angel 
Public Health & Wellbeing Support Officer 
Public Health and Wellbeing, West Berkshire Council, Market Street, Newbury, Berkshire, RG14 5LD 

 | www.westberks.gov.uk  
 
https://www.twitter.com/westberksPH | www.facebook.com/wbcpublichealth 
 


